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This is a totally ludicrous idea based on lies about “election fraud” that simply never 

happened. Oregon voting has been as safe as any state, and wildly more effective in 

turnout. It’s been as positive of an election law that could have been passed to get 

more turnout, which should be the goal. 

 

Any member of the state congress that votes for this is repeating lies. They should 

not be trusted to run our state and should be voted out (via mail in ballots) as soon as 

possible, regardless of political party. 


